Subject:

Email - Communication - Nathan Elke - Recommendations on Speed Limits - CK 6320-1

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: August 19, 2021 8:00 AM

To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Nathan Elke - Recommendations on Speed Limits - CK 6320-1

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Thursday, August 19, 2021 - 08:00

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Thursday, August 19, 2021 To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Nathan

Last Name Elke

Phone Number (306)

Email

Haight Place Address

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code S7H

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Recommendations on Speed Limits

Meeting (if known)

Comments

I am writing to comment on the recommendations being made to council regarding speed limits in the city. I am disappointed with them, especially after reading the results of the surveys that were commissioned...I do NOT support reducing the speed limits at all, and DO support removing the 30 km zones around high schools, and it reading your own survey's results, it seems I'm DEFINITELY not alone on this. So why, if so many are opposed to changing the limits, are you recommending going ahead? Why, if EVEN MORE want limits in high school zones removed, are you NOT going ahead with that? Certainly the survey is not binding, but, if you're going to reject the findings of it, you should a) have damn good reasons and b) articulate them.

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No